
 

 

 

 

 

3/16/20 – For staff and customer safety, due the Coronavirus (COVID-19) epidemic, effective 
Tuesday, March 17th Piscataqua Savings Bank will be closing the lobby to public access until 
further notice.  Transactions will be accepted at the walk-up teller, drive-up teller and ATM.  If 
you need assistance from our Customer Service Representatives, Loan Department, Trust 
Department, or Safe Deposit Box access, please call 436-5250 as these services will be by 
appointment only.   This measure is for the safety of staff, customers and those community 
members most vulnerable to the virus.  I would like to remind you that you can also access us 
through the following services: 

o Online banking for account to account transfers 
o Online bill payments 
o Mobile banking, including the ability to do mobile deposits 
o Popmoney, for person to person transfers 
o Online account opening 
o Online mortgage applications 

If you are experiencing financial difficulty due to the virus, please let us know to see if there is 
something we can do to help you. 
 
Thank you for continuing to place your trust in Piscataqua Savings Bank. 
Respectfully, 
Rick Wallis 
President/CEO 

 


